



We would love to get some information from you so we can find out what works best to ensure all girls have the opportunity to be involved in our sport and our club.

If you could please fill out the details below so we can keep in contact to let you know what's happening. We will also ask some questions so we best set up training and game days so it does not clash with other sports you may play.

Are you interested in playing Rugby League next year? Yes / No
Have you played Rugby League before? Yes /No
Students Name:
Date of Birth:
Parents contact number:
Parents email address:
Parents Name:
Next are just some questions to better help us set up how we structure the league next year.
Do you play another sport? Yes/No
If yes what is the sport?
What days do you play/train for this sport?
What months of the year do you play?
Please give us a follow-on Facebook 'Coolum Colts Junior Rugby League' to keep updated on everything coming up.
We are really excited about having the girl's teams on board next year and hope to see you all soon. If you have any questions please give me a call on 0476 066 506.
Cheers,
Josh Olsen President Coolum Colts